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November 9, 2017 

Attention: Mayor Lisa Helps 

City of Victoria 
1 Centennial Square 
Victoria, BC 
V8W 1P6 

MAYOR'SOFFICE 

NOV 1 5 2017 

VICTORIA, B.C. 

Dear Mayor Helps: 

RE: Checkout Bag Regulation Bylaw 

Thank you for your letter dated November 2, 2017 regarding the City of Victoria's Checkout 
Bag Regulation Bylaw. This letter is to inform you that your correspondence was received 
at the November 7, 2017 Council meeting. 

At the October 17, 2017 Council meeting the following resolution was passed: 

"THAT the Town work toward the adoption of a bylaw for the elimination of single use 
plastic bags; 

AND THA T this matter be forwarded to the Community Development Advisory 
Committee and the Parks, Recreation and Environment Advisory Committee for 
consideration; 

AND FURTHER THAT the Town solicit feedback from the business community." 

The Town looks forward to pursuing the potential for adopting a bylaw banning single-use 
plastic bags. 

If you have any questions regarding the above matter, please do not hesitate to contact 
this office. 

Yours truly, 
TOWN OF VIEW ROYAL 

Elena Bolster 
Deputy Corporate Officer 
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